
MEMO# 3318

December 3, 1991

LETTERS TO EDITORS
December 3, 1991 TO: PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE NO. 38-91 RE: Letters to Editors
__________________________________________________________ We thought you might be
interested in the attached letters to the New York Times and Money. Best regards, L. Erick
Kanter
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